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 In Reply Refer to: 1800B3-VM 

Sent via electronic mail 

Good Shepherd Radio Inc. 
825 Washington Street  
Columbus, IN 47201 

kmaddox@wygs.org 

 

 In re: DW233AO, Salem, IN 
  Facility ID No. 156106 
  File No. BLFT-20070222AAN 
   
  Petition for Reconsideration 
   
Dear Licensee: 

 On April 8, 2021, you filed a petition for reconsideration (Petition)1 of our action cancelling the 
license of Station DW233AO, Salem, Indiana (Station).2  Based on the showing made in the Petition, this 
letter grants reconsideration, and reinstates the license and call letters. 

Specifically, we find that the evidence presented in the Petition is sufficient to establish that the 
Station resumed operation prior to the one-year expiration period which would have ended at 12:01 a.m. 
on July 31, 2020.  Therefore, we hereby reinstate the Station’s license and the call letters, effective 
immediately.   

Please direct any questions concerning the content of this letter to Victoria McCauley, Attorney, 
phone (202-418-2136), or e-mail (Victoria.McCauley@fcc.gov). 

 
 Sincerely, 

 

 Albert Shuldiner 
 Chief, Audio Division 
  Media Bureau 
 

 
1 See File No. BLFT-20070222AAN, PN Report No. 29966 (Apr. 13, 2021). 
2 See FCC Public Notice, Report Number 49942 (Mar. 10, 2021). 

           Albert Shuldiner


